
 

Friday Night Hot Rod Café Car Cruise 

 

On Friday evening, at 5:00pm, attendees will meet with their cars in the parking lot that 
we have reserved on the east side of the Coast Hotel.  From there, Denny Snyder, our 
member from East Wenatchee, will lead us on a Car Cruise through the Wenatchee area 
ending up at the Hot Rod Cafe which is in Monitor, WA.  Monitor fronts on US Hwy. 97 
about 8 miles west of Wenatchee.  The Hot Rod Cafe is Wenatchee's equivalent to the 
XXX Root Beer in Issaquah.  Many of their menu items are named after classic 
cars.  There is a large grassy open field on the east side of the Hot Rod Cafe to park 
cars.  We are told that in the summer months, it is common to have 150+/- classic cars 
there on a Friday night.  The local Hot Rod Cafe manager will put the word out to all the 
local car clubs that Pontiacs are coming Friday, May 26 to assure a strong attendance by 
local car enthusiasts. 

Make sure, when you are registering for the 2023 Tigers on the Columbia – Wenatchee, 
that you indicate down in the EVENT/ACTIVITY section, how many people your bringing 
on this car cruise.  


